
Gateside
News

We have a busy term ahead with lots of quality
learning experiences on offer.  The children will be
working on their new learning targets and will also be
exploring the key skills they need for life, learning
and work.  This will include the children having
further opportunities to lead their learning.  Skills
based learning is part of our school improvement
planning this session and our staff are working with
their cluster colleagues to develop this.  We are all
looking forward to the journey ahead.

Heads Up...

Mrs Cairns will continue her football

coaching during lunchtimes.

Mondays - P123 Dance

Tuesdays - P4-7 Mixed Sports

These clubs start Week Beginning

30th October.

Welcome
back to
Term 2!

Upcoming
Events

Flu Immunisations in school

Monday 23rd Oct.  

2.45pm Hallowe’en Costume Swap in school

hall.  Please pop in and have a look.

Tuesday 31st Oct.

P1-7 Hallowe’en Party (parents/carers welcome

to the costume parade starting at 1.30pm)

Wednesday 8th November

After
School
Activities

Parents/Carers are welcome to collect their
child at 12.15pm on the afternoon of the
Hallowe’en Party and return to school at
1.20pm.  Alternatively, parents/carers can
assist their child with their costume at 1pm or
send a costume in with their child for them to
change themselves.  Could all children please
bring an apple for dookin’!


